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Submitted on behalf of Cllr Naheed Asghar, Waltham Forest Cabinet Member for Health:

Waltham Forest Council is committed to locally based, high quality, free at the point of contact, NHS services for local people; that’s is why we 
have been working tirelessly with our local health partners at Waltham Forest CCG, BARTs Trust and North East London Health Trust to 
ensure we retain and build on a range of health and social care solutions to meet the needs of our residents both young and old, right here in 
Waltham Forest . This includes our new Whipps Cross Hospital campaign, where we have a shared commitment with NHS colleagues that 
the reprovision of a modern and innovative health and social care campus is of paramount importance in securing the health and well being 
outcomes for our residents. We have and continue to successfully use section 106 monies to ensure we provide new GP surgeries and other 
health and social care infrastructure. 

We urge decision makers to continue to promote and support through appropriate levels of resourcing, the envy of the world, our National 
Health Service.

https://wwwtest.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning/london-plan/new-london-plan/draft-new-london-plan/chapter-11-funding-london-plan/enabling-infrastructure

